
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

5th Grade News 

December 7th, 2016 
 

     St. Viator is participating in a pajama 

drive this holiday season. If you would 

like to participate, you can bring a new 

set of pajamas of any size to school 

before December 14th.  

     Tomorrow is a holy day of obligation; 

there will be an all school mass at 8:15. 

Please join us as the fifth graders will be 

reading petitions at this mass.  

     The students who are in band are 

having their recital tomorrow night in 

the gym. The piano students start at 6:00 

pm and the band students start at 7:00 

pm 

     The school Christmas show will be on 

the 15th from 7:00 pm to 8:30 pm in the 

church and parish hall.  
 

 

     In Science, the 5th 

graders are beginning to 

learn about the inner 

structure and function of 

plants. They will have a 

vocabulary quiz at the 

beginning of next week. 

     In Religion, we are 

talking about what each 

of us can do to spread 

peace, love, hope, and 

joy, this Advent. Students 

should make sure to keep 

up with handwriting that 

they do not complete in 

class.    
  

      

 

Upcoming Events   

Upcoming tests 
and quizzes: 

 Spelling test on 

Friday in 

Language Arts 

 Chapter 4 test 

tomorrow in 

Social Studies  

 Math test on 

Thursday 

 

 

 
 

News from Mrs. Johnson 

     The students are wrapping 

up chapter 3 in math. The test 

is scheduled for next 

Thursday. In addition, the 

students have been studying 

analyzing data and finding 

perimeter during resource 

time. Please be sure your child 

is practicing the multiplication 

facts. 

 

 

 

     The chapter 4 test 

is tomorrow. 

Students will be 

starting chapter 5 at 

the end of this 

week. The Geo 

worksheet is due 

tomorrow and the 

Geo quiz will be 

next week. 

     In Language Arts classes this week, the 

students will continue their noun/adjective 

unit. In creative writing, they have begun 

their informative essay and will continue 

writing.  They continue reading The Best 

Christmas Pageant Ever.  The Spelling Lesson 

14 test is being returned.  Spelling Lesson 15 

is due tomorrow and the test is Friday. 
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News from Ms. McGrath 

 

From room 305 

News from Mrs. Smith 

News from Mr. Slawik 

December Birthdays    

December 15th  

Nicole Rose 

 

 


